
                                                        
 
 

FAFSA/TAFSA ORIENTATION 
For 11th Graders 
 

 

Zoom with Parent U! 
Thursday, March 4 | 6:00 p.m. 
 
 

Register Here: https://conta.cc/2Zevqri  
 
Did you know there is a new graduation requirement for your student? 
 
As a result of House Bill 3, the Texas Education Agency (TEA) adopted 

a requirement for graduation that will require students starting with the 

Class of 2022 to complete and submit either the Free Application for 

Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) or the Texas Application for State 

Financial Aid (TASFA).  

 

Join us to learn about this new requirement, receive a general overview 

of financial aid and the applications, and learn how 2020 tax filing 

connects to applying for financial aid.  

 

 

 

Hosted by SBISD Family E3 team and  
the Student Support Services Department 

 
Visit the Parent U site for more info: www.springbranchisd.com/parentu 

Questions?  

Contact the SBISD Family E3 Team 

FamilyE3@springbranchisd.com 

https://conta.cc/2Zevqri

